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Agent letter 

 
November 4, 2024 
 
City of Port St. Lucie 
Planning & Zoning Department 
121 SE Port St. Lucie Boulevard 
Port St. Lucie, FL 34984 
 
 
RE: BANYAN CORPORATE HOLDINGS LLC – AGENT LETTER 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to serve as permission for 2GHO, Inc., to act as the agents to prepare and submit all 
documentation and attend all meetings pertaining to the property as described above, as it relates to but 
not limited to the Small Scale Comprehensive Plan Amendment, site plan review process, etc. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
John B. Sory, CEO 
Banyan Corporate Holdings, LLC 
 


